
From: Simon, Timothy A. 
Sent: 4/25/2011 10:33:13 AM 
To: Bottorff, Thomas E (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TEB3) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: Re: PCG: Peter Darbee to retire 

Yes, definitely! 

From: Bottorff, Thomas E [mailto:TEB3@pge.com] 
Sent: Monday, April 25, 2011 09:24 AM 
To: Simon, Timothy A. 
Subject: RE: PCG: Peter Darbee to retire 

Timothy, 
I spoke with Peter and he plans to travel for two months before returning in July. He 
said he'd very much enjoy having lunch or dinner with you at that time. Can I ask 
Peter's assistant to work with your team to schedule a time in July? 
Tom 

From: Simon, Timothy A. [mailto:timothy.simon@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Friday, April 22, 2011 1:58 PM 
To: Bottorff, Thomas E 
Subject: Re: PCG: Peter Darbee to retire 

Thanks. It looks like the Wall Street Journal gave a balanced perspective. 

From: Bottorff, Thomas E [mailto:TEB3@pge.com] 
Sent: Friday, April 22, 2011 11:49 AM 
To: Simon, Timothy A. 
Subject: Re: PCG: Peter Darbee to retire 

Timothy, 
I'll try to keep this on Peter's calendar. I'll let you know. 
Tom 

From: Simon, Timothy A. [mailto:timothy.simon@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Friday, April 22, 2011 10:33 AM 
To: Bottorff, Thomas E 
Subject: Re: PCG: Peter Darbee to retire 

Tom, I am in Houston. Got your phone message. Thank you. I would still like that lunch or 
dinner with Peter if at all possible! One of my favorite sayings, "walk a mile in my moccasins". 
Peter is a brilliant and fearless corporate leader. His support of GHG reduction as a IOU CEO 
has placed him in a class of his own! Give him my best! 

Regards, 

SB GT&S 0643771 
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From: Bottorff, Thomas E [mailto:TEB3@pge.com] 
Sent: Thursday, April 21, 2011 02:31 PM 
To: Peevey, Michael R.; Simon, Timothy A.; Florio, Michel Peter; Sandoval, Catherine J.K.; Ferron, 
Mark 
Cc: Clanon, Paul; Cherry, Brian K <BKC7@PGE.COM> 
Subject: FW: PCG: Peter Darbee to retire 

Fyi 
Tom 

From: Investor Relations (mailbox) rmailto:InvestorRelations2@oqe-corp.com1 

Sent: Thursday, April 21, 2011 2:23 PM 

Subject: PCG: Peter Darbee to retire 

MEMBERS OF THE INVESTMENT COMMUNITY: 

Peter Darbee, Chairman and CEO of PG&E Corporation, announced today that he is 
retiring effective April 30 of this year. The attached 8K (with press release) provides 
additional information. The Chairman's action is supported by the Board of Directors, 
and is meant to put PG&E in the best position to move forward after the challenges of 
2010. 

The search for a new Chairman and CEO is already underway. The Board's Lead 
Director, Lee Cox, will serve in the role of Chairman and CEO of PG&E Corporation on 
an interim basis. Chris Johns will continue as President of Pacific Gas and Electric 
Company. 

Please call PG&E Corporation Investor Relations at 415-267-7080 with any questions. 
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